Sport Administration Society

Official Meeting on Tuesday, October 17, 2006

Call to Order: 7:06 PM
Additions/Corrections/Deletions to the Agenda: No additions or corrections at the beginning of the meeting.  Hector did make a correct later in the meeting. The Tiger Den Project is on November 2, 2006.
Review of last meeting’s minutes: Minutes were reviews. The were no corrections.

New Business
President – Hector Villanueva

· Robert Morris Conference

Six people signed up for the conference. 

· Business Cards and Resumes must be in by the end of the week for review. 

· Penn State Grad Fair

No one attended the Law Grad Fair.

· Grad School Day

Interest was shown at the meeting.

· Thursday October 19. 3pm-6pm

· *www.fairs.sa.psu.edu*  *814-865-5131* *jcp246@sa.psu.edu*
· Community Service

· Tiger Den Project

· November 4th 5:30p.m. – 9p.m. Correction November 2, 2006

· Sign Up Sheet was given after the meeting, 

· This is are community service project for the semester

· Highway Cleanup

· Awaiting word from Kappa Alpha Psi

Kappa Alpha Psi is still awaiting word from PennDot. If the weather becomes to cold, the highways clean-up will be in the spring semester.

· Fundraiser

· Committee sign up was given after the meeting
· Will meet after tonight’s SAS meeting

A meeting was held after official meeting.

Vice President – Adam Andrasko

· PDA Hours

· Sign up for events listed. The sheet was given out during the meeting for regular season events 
Secretary – Brittney Wright
· Polo Shirts

· Order forms

· $5 new students / $10 lost or stolen?

· Email were sent out and the last day to order shirts is October 31, 2006 by 9:00 PM
Treasurer – Shala Simms

· Finances

On October 3, 2006, Fifty-five people paid their dues. One person paid for their polo shirt. Total: $1836.45

On October 13, 2006, $140.00 was withdrawn to pay for the conference. Total $1696.45 

Public Relations – Jeremy Redfern

· Web-site update

· Logo for business cards is ready for the cards.

· Search box was added to the bottom of every page

· Internships have been updated. 

Open Forum

Dr. Crowley spoke to the group about exposure of the club. The PSADA conference will be held in the Lehigh Valley this year. Certification tests will be given at the conference. There are two tests (501 and 504). Each test is $125.00 and is done in a four hour time period. He is working on bring the tests on campus. Student membership is $20.00. The conference is $50.00.  Kenny Scharlatt asked if the tests ever expires. The answer is no. Applications will be on the website, and the club will start preparing for the conference in the spring.
Kenny Scharlatt was given time during open forum to ask for help in the championship games that Lock Haven University will be hosting.  PDA hours can be earned.

David Horn stated that Evergreen Commons is helping also in the Tiger Den project from 8-10 if that time slot would be better for anyone.

Announcements

· Next Meeting

· Tues. October 31, 2006

· Hamblin Hall of Flags 

· Fundraiser Committee Meeting following this meeting. 

Adjournment : 7:43 PM
